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      Mitteilungen Klosterneuburg Journal (ISSN: 0007-5922; ISI Indexed, Impact
Factor: 0.512)* has completed the review process of the article entitled 'Gifted
children Education, a Problem of General Interes'. The good news is that the final
form of your paper is now qualified for publication in Mitteilungen Klosterneuburg
and it can appear in Volume 64 (2) of the Journal. The article is now under press to
be printed in our coming issue.

  Thank you again for your contribution. It is our pleasure to receive more of your
scientific research papers in future, 


